
I am writing to express my grave concern on the evacuated 23 members or more of the Ahmadiyya religious 
minority in East Lombok to another town after neighbouring villagers destroyed their homes and possessions 
on 19 May 2018. 

Please ensure the safety of the 23 Ahmadiyya members in Gereneng village and take steps to ensure that all 
other Ahmadiyya members in West Nusa Tenggara Province are protected from forced evictions. All of those 
involved in the attack against the Ahmadiyya community should be brought to justice in line with international 
standards and that victims are provided reparations.

I must also call on you to facilitate and guarantee the safe, voluntary and dignified return of the Ahmadiyya 
community to their homes, according to their wishes, and to provide assistance to enable them to rebuild the 
homes that were damaged or destroyed.

Your attention on this matter would be highly appreciated.

Sincerely,


